In 1855 Mr. George Heinz donated a small tract of land for school pruposes, located in
Kickapoo Township and now called District 58. A schoolhouse was built the same year, being
occupied until 1904 when the directors thought the building inadequate to accommodate the
children attending, and proceeded to erect a new building.

No deed for the ground had ever been obtained from Mr. Heinz; therefore the directors
refused to build until the same was granted. A deed was finally secured from Andrew Heinz,
son of George Heinz, now deceased.

The contract for the new school was let to J.S. Foster of Peoria in 1904, to be completed for
the sum of $850.00 The building was finished and ready for occupancy the same year.

This school is standing on Heinz Ln. off of Route 150.



